
Hello Everyone and happy New Year! 
 
The Wakesports Reform Coalition (WRC) wanted to provide everyone with some exciting 
updates in relation to our policy efforts. With that, we will soon be requesting everyone’s 
engagement, making phone calls, sending emails and contacting your state representatives and 
state senators. We are a Wisconsin based coalition with a LOT of supporters facing a huge 
national business interest with a lot of money. Our power comes through contacting our elected 
officials and that cannot be overstated. Here is what we know at this time. 
 
Today the new Wisconsin State Legislature was sworn in. We have had great conversations 
with legislators and we feel confident we have bill authors lined up. With that, there is a potential 
to have a bill authored early in this legislative session. What is needed from coalition members 
now? First, awareness in your membership that a bill we have been pushing for will arise. 
Second, making sure you have your contact lists ready to go for distribution of our message to 
mobilize people to contact their legislators. 
 
As always, anything in the policy world can change rapidly and nothing is promised, knowing 
that we will keep everyone up to date with the best information available. Lastly, I have attached 

our most recent press release that went out this week and there has been a huge flurry of 

positive phone calls and additional media outlets are picking this up. 

 
Thank you for your time, commitment and energy and please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions, 
Cody 
-- 
Cody Kamrowski  
Executive Director 
Wisconsin Wildlife Federation  
N1601 Sandberg Rd. | Melrose, WI 54642  
C. 715- 896 - 5445  

 
Listen to "The Hide" Podcast 
Join/Donate Today! 
 

http://wiwf.org/
https://wiwf.org/cdnwiwf/podcast/
https://wiwf.org/cdnwiwf/make-a-donation-to-wwf/

